
 

     

 
 

 
  
August 27, 2018 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street SW 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
Subject: Partial Transfer Authorization to North Pole Engineering 
 

 
On June 30, 2018 Wahoo Fitness LLC and North Pole Engineering Inc. entered into an asset 
purchase agreement where Wahoo Fitness LLC sold five of its wireless devices to North Pole 
Engineering. 
 
I, Julia Donnelly, as a Grantee Code contact (PAD) of Wahoo Fitness LLC hereby authorize Rick 
Gibbs of North Pole Engineering Inc., Minneapolis, Minnesota (Grantee Code contact for XRH) to 
process change in the FCC identification to North Paul Engineering on the five products authorized 
under the following FCC ID’s: 
 
PADWF111 - Date of Original Grant issue: 08/31/2015 
PADWF116 - Date of Original Grant issue: 08/03/2016 
PADGEMRET0101 - Date of Original Grant issue: 03/25/2016 
PADWF127 - Date of Original Grant issue: 03/01/2018 
PADWF125 - Date of Original Grant issue: 05/07/2018 
 
Wahoo Fitness LLC declare that there is no change in the design, circuitry, or construction, 
and the original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to the 
equipment.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Julia Donnelly  
 
90 West Wieuca Road Suite 110  
Atlanta, GA 30342  
Phone: 678-409-0013  
Email: julia@wahoofitness.com 


